
MILLER HIGHLIGHTS

Powerful Pentecost Sunday
Eric: I was invited to speak on Pentecost by the MDPF Metro
Davao Pastors Fellowship. The Lord moved powerfully.
Many were filled with the Holy Spirit and set free. Watching
people receive the Holy Spirit baptism is one of the most
amazing encounters people can have. I probably enjoy
preaching on the Holy Spirit more than any other subject!  

We Have a Green Light!
This month we have been given permission to begin 3 
phases to our Agdao Dream Center! Phase 1: taking 
down an old house and putting in a parking lot. Phase 2: 
starting building #1 which will be to provide offices and 
income-generating small businesses. Phase 3: build 
multipurpose building for church meetings, school, 
offices and dormitory. Thank you for your support!
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Matthew 13:44 “The kingdom of heaven is like treasure hidden in
a field. When a man found it, he hid it again, and then in his joy
went and sold all he had and bought that field.”
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A LOT OF TRAVELING!

FAITH PROMISE 
FEEDING PROGRAM & A.C.E.S

TUTORING UPDATE
FAITH PROMISE FEEDING PROGRAM
Would you consider praying over the kids in our FPFP 
on Fridays? Recently, Ana, one of our directors, put 
this challenge out: “Every Friday we commit to pray 
and lay hands on these children. We divide them each 
week and pray for their requests, sicknesses, and 
more.” Mark 10:16 says, “And He took the children in His 
arms, placed His hands on them, and blessed them.” 
Thank you for agreeing with us!

A.C.E.S (AGDAO CENTER FOR EDUCATIONAL SUCCESS) 
Making rockets!💥We were having so much fun that 
we forgot we were learning physics, aerodynamics, art 
design, measurement, teamwork, and so much more!

As you can see to the left, we will be
traveling extensively most of this year.
Would you consider helping us with our
travels with a special gift? You can go to
our website to give securely online at
www.revivalcry.org. Please mark your
gift as “Miller Travel”. 

We just finished FIRE School of Ministry
for this year. We start again in August.
No matter where we go, we long to see
disciples raised up with revival fire and
sent out. Thank you for praying and
believing with us. Lives are changed and
you are a huge part of what we do!
Love, the Miller Family!
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